CENTRAL FUND FOR INFLUENZA ACTION
PROGRAMME QUARTERLY PROGRESS UPDATE

30 September  2008
	Participating UN or Non-UN Organization:  
	World Food Programme
	UNCAPAHI Objective(s) covered: 
	Objective: Humanitarian Common Services Support



	Implementing Partner(s): 
	NA 

	Programme Number: 
	CFIA-A1

	Programme Title:
	Development of a Logistics Concept of Operations for Humanitarian Activities in a Pandemic Environment 

	Total Approved Programme Budget:
	US$400,000

	Location:
	Africa: Kenya & Mombassa Corridor, Southern Africa Corridor
Asia:    Pakistan and Afghanistan 

            Indonesia and South East Asia Cluster

	MC Approval Date:
	12 July 2008

	Programme Duration:
	Initial 12 Months

	Starting Date:
	14 July 2007
	Completion Date:     
	26 July 2008

	Funds Committed: 
	US$ 319,566
	Percentage of Approved:
	79%

	Funds Disbursed:
	US$ 219,566
	Percentage of Approved:
	55%

	Expected Programme Duration:
	18 Months

	Forecast Final Date:     
	31 December 2008
	Delay (Months):
	6 months


	Outcomes:
	Achievements/Results:
	Percentage of planned:

	Continuity under Pandemic Conditions Ensuring the community of essential social, Economic and governance services, and effective implementation of humanitarian relief under pandemic conditions.

	Contingency plans have been developed for the main humanitarian supply corridors in Eastern and Southern Africa. 

Refined assessment methodology and best practices from the first segment of the activities were integrated in the ongoing  remaining assessments. 

	65%

	Support provided to the preparation of a response plan in Southern Africa and South East Asia
	Awareness raising efforts, which have resulted in increased involvement of Government and other key stakeholders of the process, are on going. 
Assessments in East Asia as outlined in the proposal are underway.


	60%

	Qualitative achievements against outcomes and results:


	WFP has dedicated full-time logistics experts to the Logistics Corridor Assessment to finalize the project and ensure its timely and qualitative delivery as planned.  

Best practices established during the analysis of the potential impact of a pandemic on the supply chain of humanitarian goods along the East Africa have assisted in fine-tuning the remaining Logistic Corridor Assessments which are currently ongoing. 
The project continues to expand the existing network of stakeholders, which includes UN agencies, NGOs, IFRC, both the national and local authorities as well as critical partners from the commercial sector. 
Due to the current situation in Pakistan and Afghanistan, the geographical areas of the Logistics Corridor Assessment have been reprioritized to adapt to the exigencies of the conditions. 
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